Franklin R. Dillman
2273 C.R. 54 West
Notasulga, AL 36866

Hand Delivered to Chairman Maxwell at County Commission meeting of October 10, 2017
October 10, 2017

Honorable Louis Maxwell

Chairman, Macon County Commission

101 E. Rosa Parks Avenue #105

Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735

Dear Honorable Maxwell:

Per the county’s new Open Records Policy and in compliance with the Alabama State Code, 1975,
§41-13-1, §36-12-40, and §36-12-41 ] am requesting an identical copy of the October 2017 Financial

Report as provided the commissioners.

I request the document in its entirety be EMAILED to me at frank@MaconCountyCommission.org.

Yours sincerely,

Frank Dillman



